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F-3   Cahill Superstars 
           Newsletter 

Language Arts 
In reading, we continue to 

work on point of view. We are 

focusing on understanding 

whose point of view a story is 

being told. The children 

understand that knowing the 

point of view can allow us to 

better comprehend what we 

are reading. In writing, we 

completed some fun holiday 

themed writing! We wrote 

about “if I was an elf”.  

We also wrote some 

thoughtful holiday cards 😊. 

 
SCIENCE 

We completed our animal 

adaptations books this week! We 

are beginning to work on a final 

project through Defined STEM. 

The children are acting as 

nature park rangers and must 

help 3rd grade visitors 

understand what adaptations 

are!  

 

Math 
We continue to build our 

multiplication fluency and 

practice different 

strategies to solve 

multiplication problems. 

We had a lot of fun 

practicing our math facts 

this week. We will be 

working on solving word 

problems using different 

multiplication strategies. 

Please log onto IXL and 

REFLEX math to reinforce 

fluency.  We had fun 

making Santa’s beard 

filled with the many 

multiplication facts we 

have mastered!      

 

       

Notes from Mrs. Cahill 

Thank you all for your 

classroom donations! Also, 

thank you for signing up to 

send something in for our 

holiday party. The children 

had a blast! Thank you to 

Mrs. Miller for helping us out! 

Have a happy and 

healthy holiday break! 

Important Dates 

Mon. Dec 23- Wed. Jan 

1st- School is closed 

     

                  
 

Holiday Wish List 
We are in need of some extra 

classroom supplies. If you 

can, please consider donating 

the following to our class  

Thank you so very much! <3 

Glue  

Glue Sticks 

Crayons 

Colored Pencils 

No2 Pencils 

 


